
 

Head shaving Fundraiser! 

Freya and Harper's mum, Kirsty has been suffering from alopecia and as a result is losing a lot of her hair. 

Kirsty has taken the brave decision to shave her head and is going to try and raise funds for Derian House 

whilst doing so! Derian House is a local charity that we love to support, so if anyone would like to make a 

donation to the cause, please call into the office.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

NEWSLETTER 
FRIDAY 9th  MAY 2025 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Our overall attendance this week is 94.26%  

          

 
           Attendance Percentage                                  Number of Pupils Late 

 

 Dear Parents & Carers 

Thank you to all our families who joined us yesterday for crafts and a picnic to celebrate VE Day – what a 

lovely afternoon it was!  

Next week, Year 6 will be taking their end of Key Stage 2 SATs in school. The children have all been 

working really hard to prepare for these tests. We wish them all the best for next week and hope they   

can have a restful weekend to prepare.  

Have a lovely weekend 

 Mrs Price 

 Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Price 

Headteacher 



 

      

      

 

                                                  

 

 

Attendance Champions  

Well done to this week's attendance champions Year 2 who enjoyed a treat of ice pops in the sunshine 

this afternoon! 

Hotspot Days     

It was pointed out to me by lots of children on the gates this morning that we haven't had a hot spot day 

this week! We will squeeze two in next week to make up for that, so watch out for the spot! 

 

 

PASTA Club 

After half term, Chorley Sports Partnership will be running another PASTA Club in school on Tuesday 

afternoons between 3.30-5.00pm. PASTA stands for 'play and skills at teatime' and involves families 

coming along together to join in with some fitness activities and games and then learn to prepare a 

healthy meal for everyone to enjoy together. All food is provided, including snacks for the children, and 

the club is free. 

We have run this club with two groups during previous terms and all the families taking part have really 

enjoyed it! 

If you would like to take part, please contact the office and they will answer any questions and send a 

form home with your child. 



      

THIS TERM’S HOUSE POINTS 
 
 

 

BIRCH 

1446 

 
  

CHERRY BLOSSOM 

1313 

 
  

CEDAR 

1426 

 
  

OAK 

1000 

 
 

Dates for your diary! 
 

Monday 5th May  School closed for bank holiday 

Thursday 8th May VE Day celebrations including 

family activities from 11.30am 

and picnic (wear red, white and 

blue) 

Week commencing 

12th May  

Year 6 SATs week 

Monday 26th May School closed for half term 

break 

Monday 2nd June   INSET Day (school closed) 

Tuesday 3rd June School re-opens 

Wednesday 4th June  Year 5 overnight stay at 

Gulliver’s World 

Monday 16th June Father’s Day Breakfast 

8.30am – 9.30am 

Wednesday 

18th June   

Year 4 taking part in Lancashire 

Sings 

Friday 20th June   Sports Day  

Year 3-6 in the morning, 

a family picnic over lunchtime 

Reception, Y1 and Y2 in the 

afternoon 

Monday 23rd June   Reserve Sports Day 

Tuesday 1st July  Year 3 visiting Hindu temple 

Wednesday 2nd July  Reserve Sports Day 

Monday 7th July  Rock Kidz (children are invited 

to dress as rock stars/in non-

uniform) 

Thursday 10th July   Summer Fair 3.30-5.30pm 

Thursday 17th July   Drop in for parents to meet 

their child's new teacher for 

September  

 

Year 6 Leavers’ Celebration at 

6pm 

Friday 18th July  School closes at 1:30pm for 

summer holidays 

 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Reception Shanell 

Year 1 Zachariah 

Year 2 Harry 

Year 3 Elsie 

Year 4 Ayesha 

Year 5 Skylar 

Year 6 Daniel 
 

 

ACTIVE LEARNER 

Reception Ava 

Year 1 Hallie 

Year 2 Tori-Rose 

Year 3 Arianna 

Year 4 Scarlet 

Year 5 Freddie 

Year 6 Geordhan 
 


